
Announcing the 2017 Season of Historic Irvington Walking Tours 
 

For the third year in a row, the Irvington Community Association’s Jim Heuer and 
Robert Mercer, local historians, and owners of the Nicolai-Cake-Olson House, will 
be conducting walking tours for neighbors and friends on 4 Saturdays this summer. 

 

Tours will be held on the following Saturdays starting at 10am: 

June 10 
July 15 
August 5 
August 19 

Tours last approximately 2 hours and cover about 1-1/2 miles.  There is no charge but there is a recommended 
donation to the ICA’s Historic Preservation Committee of $10 per person.  For those of you who have taken the 
walking tour in the past, the tours in 2017 will cover the same itinerary. 

Please make a reservation by emailing Robert@househistorypdx.com 
including the number in your party and your preferred date. 
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